
Notice of Motion - Non-Coalition Group/Labour – Council 4 December 2014 
(Mayoral) 

 
Urgent Review of Safer Communities policies and priorities for the protection 

and care of women in Torbay 
 

 

That this Council requests that the Mayor, in collaboration with the Executive Lead 
for Safer Communities, lead an urgent review of the priorities and policies of Safer 
Communities for the protection and care of women in the Bay.  That this review be 
carried out in public, include invitations to the Police and Crime Commissioner and 
Bay MPs, and involve the participation of all councillors, as the elected 
representatives of their respective wards, throughout the review.     
 
Council calls for this review in light of the level of crimes against women, including 
the increase in the number of assaults (both physical and psychological), sexual 
assaults, rapes and child sex abuse in our Bay.  
 
 
 

Proposed: Councillor Julien Parrott 
Seconded: Councillor Darren Cowell 
 


